
NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION 
by the 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region IX 
 
Public Notice #:  MP-W-16-01 
Public Notice Date: April 7, 2016 
Comment Period Closes:  May 9, 2016 
 
The U.S. EPA is issuing a notice of proposed action under the Clean Water Act to reissue 
National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permits MP0020010 and 
MP0020028 to Commonwealth Utilities Corporation for: 
 
Aginan Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Agingan Point 
Saipan, MP  96950 
 
and 
 
Sadog Tasi Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Sadog Tasi Rd 
Saipan, MP  96950 
 
 
Agingan and Sadog Tasi WWTPs discharge secondary treated wastewater to the Tinian 
Channel and Tanapag Harbor, respectively. EPA is soliciting comments on the proposal 
and will consider all comments received during comment period before taking final 
action. To submit comments, or to obtain additional information including the proposed 
permit(s) and administrative record, please contact: 
 
Peter Kozelka 
(415) 972-3448 
kozelka.peter@epa.gov 
 
 
EPA Region IX (WTR 2-3) 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 
Or visit:  https://www3.epa.gov/region9/water/npdes/pubnotices.html 

mailto:kozelka.peter@epa.gov
https://www3.epa.gov/region9/water/npdes/pubnotices.html

